

Seminarian Collection Update – Pastor/Pastoral Leader Pulpit Messages
My friends, I cannot thank you enough for the prayers and generous investment you and your families have made in support of the Seminarian Collection.  For the past seventeen years, our parish has talked about the importance of supporting our young men in formation.  We have ordained thirty-eight men with your support – thank you! 
Our diocese has been blessed by a generous anonymous gift to the one by One campaign.  This gift will cover the costs of our seminarians’ tuition, room and board, as well as the Kairos formation house for the next five years.  God is good!
Because the young men currently pursuing their vocation to the priesthood are so generously cared for, the Seminarian Collection will not be conducted this year.  Please continue to pray for an increase in vocations to the priesthood.  If you know a young man that would be a great priest, please share that with him.  Encourage him to take some time in quiet and listen for God’s call.   
Thank you for your generosity today and always. God bless you!



